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Continue Item #25

The BOSFIVE

to:

The BOSONE, The BOSTWO, The BOSTHREE, The BOSFOUR, gehamlin, Suzanne Allen de
Sanchez, johnsonc, Louis B Green
08/03/2009 11:53 AM

Sent by:

Judi E Harkins

Cec:

norma.santiago

Show Details

Supervisor Santiago would like to request that item #25 be continued off calendar so that she may further
research pertinent information. She is currently out of the area but can be reached on her cell phone,
530.409.9615.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.
Thank you,

Judi
6577
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